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ITEM 1 Update 

  The project has now processed over 1000 Service leavers into the 
Maritime Reserves, however, there are still plenty of places available, 
especially for those with an Engineering, Warfare, Critical Care, Cyber 
and CT backgrounds.  

 For those Service Leavers contemplating joining the Maritime Reserves 
do it before your TX date otherwise your joining route will be through the 
local Armed Forces Careers Office. 

ITEM 2 Forthcoming Events The FIREFLY Team Are Attending 

 
 The Project has a regular presence at the CTP workshops both in 

Plymouth, Portsmouth and Faslane and are regular attenders at their 
Employment Fairs.  

 On the 25th July 2018 the team will be hosting its own recruitment fair at 
HMS King Alfred, Whale Island, Portsmouth. Due to restricted numbers 
attendance is by registration.  

 Hopefully we might see you at one of these events! 

 For more details contact the team. 

ITEM 3 Knowledge Board 

  Many Civilian Companies will give you a number of days allowance 
towards your annual 24 day reserves commitment. 

 For those struggling to find Civilian employment the Maritime Reserves 
is an excellent organisation for networking.   

 All benefits received in the Maritime Reserves do not affect any service 
pension accrued! 

 
 

The Journey does not have to end! 

  


